
From: Mary Norris <mcnorris809@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 1:25 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Trinitas Proposal 

 
Dear Planning Commission, 
 
I am concerned about the soon-to-be-considered Trinitas project on Pontiac Trail. There appear to be many flaws in the plan. 
As a resident of the neighborhood, I am troubled about the apparent lack of preparation for the impact our community would 
experience from the proposed housing. The lack of single family homes, environmental issues, neighborhood 
transportation impact, parking, and the apparent unwillingness of Trinitas to address items already raised by your 
commission are red flags about the worthiness and suitability of such a project.   
 
I strongly urge you to vote NO when it comes before you this month.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary C. Norris 
809 Amherst 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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